
Systems Solutions Group

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, Maryland 21046

Re: Correction of FCC ID – MIJTELCPE-USB-01 (EA96089)

Gentlemen:

I am formally requesting a correction be made to the FCC ID filed in the original Form 731 submittal
(confirmation number EA96089). Due to a typographical error Form 731 was submitted with a FCC
ID of  “MIJTELCPE-USB-10”. The correct FCC ID should be “MIJTELCPE-USB-01”.

Please contact me by telephone at (480) 675-2104, by facsimile at (480) 441-3625, or by email at
jim.dykema@motorola.com if there are any further questions or additional information needed
regarding the filing.

Sincerely,

Jim Dykema
EMC Engineer
Motorola SSG


